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This month in Okotoks they set up a haunted house in the Lions Camp ground. 

Youth are utilizing the weather to use the bird e-scooters, the walkway paths and 

just in general to enjoy the fresh air while it lasts. Halloween is just around the 

corner and youth are excited to dress up to go trick-or-treating and hand out 

candy. We are grateful that the weather is going to be nice during the night of 

Halloween. 

The new law on cell phones during school has mixed feelings from the youth. 

As some students want to use it during school to listen to music and research study 

material, and others would just want to go back to Instagram to watch reels. This 

may be frustrating to some but few youth think it is for the better. 


